
 
 

We need your help to keep your kids SAFE! 
 
          
 
Please be careful when dropping-off and picking-up your MVMS students here at the Mill Valley Community 
Center. These times cause traffic delays on Camino Alto, frequent accidents, and put your children at risk. To 
create a safer drop-off/pick-up environment, we need your help. Please do not drop-off/pick-up your student in 
the roundabout (near the flagpole) at the front of the community center or in the yellow zone. 
 
Instead, please proceed down the parking lot to the baseball fields. There is still easy access to both Camino 
Alto and E. Blithedale from this location and it is easier to turn around and get past other vehicles. It will help 
keep your kids (and cars) safe. For the first few weeks of school you will see signs and staff pointing you to the 
right areas. 
 
Thank you for your cooperation in this matter, 
 
Seth Allingham 
Facilities & Recreation Supervisor 
City of Mill Valley Parks & Recreation 
 
 

 


